
 

Happy Fall!             

 

Now that the cooler weather is coming, it's time to bring a lightweight jacket labeled with 

your child's name. Also, remember to change their extra set of clothes you have in your 

child's cubby to appropriate ones for each season.  

 
 
  

 

WEAR BLUE DAY 

 

Monday, October 7th is "WEAR BLUE DAY" to bring  

awareness to bullying. We would like to participate in  

this by asking you to have your child wear a blue t-shirt 

 this day! If you don't have a blue t-shirt, anything blue is fine.  

#BeKInd  #BlueUp 

 

 

FIRE TRUCK/FIREMEN VISIT            

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER 2024 CHILD CARE NEWSLETTER 

South Metro Fire will be here with their fire truck to show the children and talk to them 

about fire safety on Wednesday, October 9th in the morning. (Toddlers 10:00 a.m., Purple & 

Preschool 10:30 a.m.) 

 



HEGGIE’S PIZZA FUNDRAISER      

 

It's time for our annual Heggie's Pizza fundraiser! This will be October 11th-25th and the 

delivery date is set for November 11th in the afternoon, Watch for more details soon! 
 
 

TINY TOTS CLOSED 

 

Reminder that we are closed on Monday, October 14th for Columbus/Indigenous People's 

Day. This is an in-service/training day for our staff.  

 

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES 

 

It's time for fall conferences. See you child's teacher if you would like to schedule an in-

person or by phone conference. This is a great time to discuss your child's progress so far this 

school year. The schedule is as follows: 

 

• Infants: October 28th-November 1st 

• Toddlers: November 4th-8th 

• Preschool: November 12th & 13th 

• Purple: November 18th-22nd 

• School Age: November 25th-27th  

 

HALLOWEEN PARTIES      

 

The classrooms will be having Halloween parties on Thursday, October 31st. Please check 

with your child's teacher to find out when their party is going to be and what you should 

bring.  

 

 

PARENT EDUCATION 

 

Check out this month's topic: Night Terrors. 

 

 

 

https://kidshealth.org/en/parents/terrors.html

